
CLAY COUNTY ARES  OCTOBER 2017 MEETING MINUTES 
 
 

The Clay County ARES October 2017 meeting was held at the Pinewood Christian Academy, Orange 
Park, FL.  The meeting was opened and everyone welcomed, introductions were made, and new 
members welcomed.   
 
Adrian Gray gave a report of the state of ARES  Thanks to all who helped with Irma.  We contributed 
732 hours of community service.  A general debriefing will be held at the November ARES meeting 
which will be held at the  Clay County EOC in Green Cove Springs. We opened 6 shelters, 1 hospital, 
the Sheriff's office, and the Clay County EOC.   
 
PLEASE GET MONTHLY REPORTS IN ON TIME!  There is a change in due dates for the reports.  
The month is now from the 26th – 25th.   
 
Mark Fields – Volunteers are needed for Net Control.  There will be training before becoming Net 
Control.  Contact either Scott, Joe Bassett or Mark Fields for more information. 
 
MEMBERSHIP  - We are currently at 83 members!   
 
FINANCIAL:   
Checking - $279.33 
Savings – $543.20 
TOTAL:  $822.53   
 
GENERAL: 
 
If you'd like to nominate anyone for Board member, write down name and give to Scott Roberts or 
Adrian Gray.  There is one opening. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
Melbourne Ham Fest October 14  & 15th. 
 
MS150 – October 14 & 15.  Please contact Scott Roberts if interested in volunteering. 
 
OP Fall Festival – October 21 & 22.  Again, contact Scott Roberts if interested in helping with this 
event. 
 
GUEST SPEAKER: 
 
Gordon Gibby from Alachua County gave a talk regarding what Alachua County was doing in HAM 
radio. 
 
 
 
 
 


